
From: Kristie Schilling
To: Verbick, Jim; Rummel, Marsha
Subject: In support of Garver Green
Date: Monday, June 17, 2019 1:33:38 PM

Hi Jim,
I'd like to voice my support of Garver Green and the pending liquor license for Underground Kitchen. The
east side has a serious need for newer event venues that can accommodate larger numbers. I hope the
members of the license review committee understands how badly we need this venue to attract more
economic activity from group recruitment on the east side. 

Thank you for your time and consideration,
Kristie Schilling
Executive Director, Monona East Side Business Alliance (MESBA)
(608) 222-8565

Kristie Schilling, Executive Director 

Monona East Side Business Alliance
5900 Monona Drive, Suite 302 | Monona, WI 53716 | Telephone: (608) 222-
8565 | Email: kschilling@mononaeastside.com
JOIN US FOR THE KAYAK OUTING & AFTER PARTY!


